Popular "Harmony College’ to Perform at AU Saturday
7/18/00

Alfred, NY - Harmony College, the popular singing school for members of barbershop quartets, returns to Alfred
University for its annual three-day session this weekend.The more than 160 participants in Harmony College will
present a concert of barbershop music, open to the public free of charge, at 8 p.m. Saturday in Holmes Auditorium,
Harder Hall, on the AU campus. A sing-along, in which members of the audience may join the performers, will start at
7:15 p.m.Harmony College participants arrive at Alfred University Friday morning for three days of classes and
rehearsals, highlighted by the Saturday night performance.



